.
Bat Walk

On Tuesday night we went on a bat walk. We walk
through a forest and ended up at a lake. We left th
building just after nine because bats only really cc
out at dusk. We used a bat detector to hear the bat
more easily but it was really complicated because
had to turn the knob to the right frequency. We sa
three types of bats. We saw some Common
Pipistrelles, some Noctules and some Soprano
Pipistrelles. Then we went back to the hall and ha
some hot chocolate and biscuits before bed
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